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Dear Parents,


Happy New Year! I am so happy to be back and to see everyone back. I trust you had a restful break!

A special thank you to Mrs. Hynes for organizing our class party! Thanks to all the parents who could join in the fun and help to see that the students had a great time! Parents, I am truly grateful for all the lovely generous gifts/class gift. You all are wonderful, thank you so much!

Report Cards go home on Wednesday. Please sign one copy of the report card and return it on Thursday along with its envelope. You may keep the quarterly assessments. Honor Roll Certificates will be handed out on Wednesday as well. 

I am very pleased with our cursive handwriting as a whole!   All work, (with some small exceptions) including tests will now be completed in cursive.  Students will be held accountable for correct letter formation.

CURRICULUM THIS WEEK

SPALDING/SPELLING – We will review and test on 70 Phonograms.  In addition, we will be learning Spelling List 16 this week. Our Pre-Test is on Wednesday and Final test and Dictation is on Friday.
GRAMMAR – We will begin our unit on adjectives this week.
MATH – Lessons this week will include lessons 69-71. There will be a test on Friday.
SCIENCE - We will begin our unit on Living Things Depend on One Another. There may be open graded worksheets throughout the unit. A quiz will be given next week after lesson 2.
READING – we will read the story “Martin Luther King”. The closed book test will be on Friday. 

The Country Choice Approval form is due this Thursday, January 9th. Please help your child to pick out a country as well as a second and third choice (no more than two students can do the same country). Many students have already chosen so get those approvals in as soon as possible. ( 

The January poem is due January 24th. If children recite by January 10th, (and still earn an “A”), they may go to prize box.  It is an easy poem.  (February’s is a lot harder!!)
BOOK LOGS: They were given out to keep track of 3rd quarter books read by each student. Please keep track on the book log as you go. The minimum number of pages for this quarter goes up to 400 pages.
	Tests this Week

Wed – Spelling Pre-test List 16, Report Cards go home.
Thursday – 70 Phonograms in cursive for a grade

Fri – Spelling, Dictation in cursive, Reading test, Math Test



Have a wonderful week! (
Mrs. Willis

ashley.willis@valleyacademy.com
	Specials this Week
Tues. – Day 6 – P.E.

                          2:05– 3:05

Wed. – Day 1 – Art

                          2:05 – 3:05

Thurs. – Day 2- Music


                 2:05 – 3:05

Fri. – Day 3 – Library/For. Lang.

                              2:30 – 3:05




	Reminders

Send water bottles daily
1/8 – Report Cards 

1/10 – Spirit Day
1/17 – Early Release Day

1/20 – MLK Day – No School



